
OES Principal’s Report – November 17, 2010  

 
 
 
Student Enrollment: 
 
PPCD--7 
Pre-K--41 
Kinder--69 
First--57 
Second--66 
Third--63 
Fourth--54 
Fifth—44 
 
Total:  401 
 
    
 
Ozona Elementary School held its 26th annual Jump Rope for Heart event on October 26, 2010. 
Over 100 students participated. Elijio Martinez provided the music and several parents brought 
snacks and bottled water. Our students raised over $8,100.00 this year.   
  
The Appreciate Meal for our custodial and maintenance staff was well received. A special thank 
you goes out to Tony Villarreal and Red Perez for volunteering their time to assist in preparing 
the meal for us. 
 
Grade-level Team Meetings continue to meet every other Wednesday. Vertical Teams have 
begun to meet once a month. As part of our campus’ professional development program, our 
teachers are participating in a book study and learning to utilize data to assist in instructional 
decisions. 
 
Report Cards went out on November 10th.   
 
The latest round of Parent Preview Nights for the upcoming six weeks has concluded. A 
highlight of this meeting was Mrs. Esparza taking the parents to one of our computer labs. There 
she demonstrated how to sign up for electronic notices of events at our school.  She also talked 
about the dangers of social networks, internet, and inappropriate texting. Parents also had the 
opportunity to sign up for the Parent Portal of our electronic grade book and the Nutrikids 
programs.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


